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CONSENTS/MINOR VARIANCES COMMENTS

Date: July 31°, 2020

Subject: File A20/2020P — 1010 Canboro Rd.

The building department offers the following comment,

e Building permits will be required for all proposed work.

Kind Regards,

David Christensen, BSc (Hons), Adv. Dip.
Building Intake & Zoning Technician
dchristensen@pelham.ca
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